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Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

We are writing to you with some very exciting news, following on from our 

‘Marvellous Monarchs’ history topic this term, where we have learnt all about British 

Kings and Queens, we have organised a very special Royal Day for our Year 2s! 

On Wednesday 24
th

 March, Lady Eleanor, from Dover Castle, will be logging on to a 

live Teams meeting with us in school to answer the children’s questions all about life 

in a medieval castle. 

To celebrate this event, we would like to invite all children in Year 2 to dress for the 

occasion! You can dress in your most royal clothes. This could be your party outfits, 

king or queen fancy dress or even a princess costume! 

This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to celebrate their learning and is 

all being provided by English Heritage, free of charge. 

If you have any questions about this event please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Dengate, Mrs Cassell and Miss Sellar. 
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